Newsletter
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Happy New Year everyone! We would like to thank everyone for the
support you have given to the association. Hope everyone is doing well. 2011 sure
went by quick; we did get new picnic tables under the pavilion and chained the
picnic tables at the beach area; so they don’t end up in the water.

Another barrel was added by the boat area, it has helped a lot for the trash.
Boat ties have been an issue, if there is no lot # on a stake or there is an open area,
you can stake it with your lot #. That has been the general rule. The channels
where the boats are tied up, needs to be kept clear, so if you have a weedwacker
and time, it would be nice for any help.

We will have a beach area opening on May 19" at 9 a.m. We would really
appreciate and need everyone’s help. Bring any equipment you can to help (rakes,
shovels, cutters, etc.)

I’m not sure how to stress we need you at the meeting for your input and
concerns about what you would like to see be done. I feel that our beach/picnic
area is looking very good, thank you again! We are looking forward to a fun and
safe summer.

Association dues are $20.00 for the year. Financial statements are handed
out on the last meeting of the year (9-2-12).

Three meetings will be held this year at the beach pavilion starting at 10 a.m.
Sunday, May 27th

Sunday, July 1*

Sunday, Sept. 2"

Pat Abbott
Secretary
Please make checks out for dues to WL.HA
Send to:
Pat Abbott
4437 Hackett Road

Saginaw, MI. 48603

On Sunday, May 27" we will be voting on new officers and directors; we have a
few vacancies that need to be filled.



